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Mr. Gerald L. Troup
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

REFERENCE: Report No. 70-824/82-04
Dear Mr. Troup:

Item 10.C of the reference makes mention of the Cutting and Welding
Permit in use at the Lynchburg Research Center. You stated that the
form was confusing and that the LRC should review and revise the form.

We have completed our review and have revised the form. During the
exit interview, C. E. Bell stated that the revised form would be sent
to you when the revision was complete. The new form is attached.

If you have additional questions in this regard, please call me.

Very truly yours,

BABCOCK & WILCOX

Arne F. Olsen
Senior License Administrator
Lynchburg Research Center
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Attachment

cc: CE Bell w/o attach.
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